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Consulate General of the Philippines in Chicago launches Official Facebook Page

The Philippine Consulate General in Chicago is pleased to announce that it has launched
its official Facebook page. The setting up of the official Facebook page of the Consulate
General is in following the lead of the Department of Foreign Affairs, which launced its

official Facebook page yesterday, 27 May 2013.

The Facebook page is in line with the Department’s pursuit of engaging a wider range of
audience through the use of a trusted and highly popular social networking service.
Through the page, the Consulate hopes to bring itself closer to the public and to better

reach those who are mobile and technology-savvy.

The Consulate General’s official Facebook page, which can be accessed at

http://www.facebook.com/chicagopcg , is an extended media platform since there

already exists an official website at www.chicagopcg.com .
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